
Visit of UKG teachers to FAS facilities

On April/10/2013 group of teachers from UKG visited production lines of Fiat Automobiles
Serbia. The visit was organized in order to introduce FIAT facilities to the teachers in order to
provide them information about contemporary production process which is important for
definition and creation of  LLL courses for the needs of FAS employees.  
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